BSA Executive Committee Minutes
May 30, 2018

On May 25" Heather provided the Executive Committee with proposed language for a new Data Privacy
and Transparency Policy, in order to meet the compliance requirements of the GDPR. That language can
be found here:

https://cms.botany.org/data-privacy-and-transparency-policy.html

Data Privacy and Transparency Policy was approved by the BSA Executive Committee on May 30, 2018.
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